
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

13 December 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent /Guardian 

 

Examination Certificate Collection 

I am writing to inform you that your daughter’s GCE A level certificates are now available 

for collection from the School Office. All certificates not collected before the 3rd April will be 

held on file in the School records. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dr Thomas McCorry 

Examinations Officer 

 


